
September 26, 2022 

The Azusa Unified School District is now accepting applications for those interested in being considered 
for an appointment to a vacancy on the Board of Education for Trustee Area 1. Any person eligible to 
hold office may apply. 

Application Deadline: Applications must be received by 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, October 11, 2022, and 
emailed to aortega@azusa.org, or hard copies can be dropped off at the District Office, attention to 
Arturo Ortega. In addition to the application, applicants may attach up to three (3) additional pages that 
may include a resume, letter of interest, and/or letters of recommendation/support. Incomplete 
application packages will not be considered. 

The Board of Education will interview applicants at the Tuesday, October 18, 2022, Board of Education 
Meeting and will vote on an appointment.  

In accordance with Education Code Section 35107, to be eligible as a member of a governing board of a 
school district, an interested party must be: 

● 18 years of age or older
● A citizen of the state
● An Azusa resident residing within the boundaries of Trustee Area 1
● A registered voter
● Not disqualified by the Constitution or laws of the state from holding a civil office
● An employee of the school district may not be sworn into office as an elected or appointed
member of that school district’s governing board unless and until he or she resigns as an
employee. If the employee does not resign, the employment will automatically terminate upon
being sworn into office.

For more information, or to download the application, please visit our website at azusa.org. 

Sincerely, 

Arturo Ortega 
Superintendent 
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